
 

 
 
 
 
IDAHO POWER COMPANY 
LISA NORDSTROM 
PO BOX 70 
BOISE, ID 83707 
 
 
 
RE: Docket No. UE 293/Advice No. 15-08 
 
 
On May 13, 2015, Idaho Power Company filed revised sheets for inclusion in its tariff,  
PUC OR No. E-27. 
 
This filing represents the Annual Power Cost Update compliance filing for Docket No. UE 293. 
 
Pursuant to Order No. 15-147, the sheets filed under Advice No. 15-08 are accepted and 
became effective with service rendered on and after June 1, 2015. 
 
One receipted copy of each sheet is returned for your files.  
 
 
 

 
Aster R. Adams, Ph.D. 
Administrator 
Energy Resources & Planning 
(503) 378-5363 
aster.adams@state.or.us 
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